
DISCUSSION DOCUMENT AND PUBLIC OPEN DAY 
KINGSTON VILLAGE PLAN CHANGE

A discussion document on a proposed plan change for the Kingston Village is now 
available for comment.   

The plan change 
The proposal involves changing the zoning of the land located directly to the south of 
Kingston Township from Rural General Zone to enable the future expansion of the 
township of Kingston. The new zone would enable additional residential 
development, in addition to some employment land, a school site, and open space 
areas, including the retention of the golf course.  

Public open day 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss the plan change with senior council 
staff, please join us on Sunday 30 March between 11am and 3pm at the Kingston 
golf club.

Get a copy and have your say 
This is an important consultation issue for Kingston residents.  Please make sure 
you’re informed and have your say.  

You can get a copy of the discussion document and a feedback form from the 
following locations: 
� Queenstown Lakes District Council offices during normal office hours at 10 Gorge 

Road, Queenstown and 47 Ardmore Street, Wanaka;  
� Libraries district-wide. 
� Lakes Environmental, 74 Shotover Street, Queenstown and 33-35 Reece 

Crescent, Wanaka. 
� Council website – www.qldc.govt.nz 

Please send your feedback to:  Proposed Kingston Village Plan Change, Private Bag 
50072, Queenstown or email katem@qldc.govt.nz

Feedback must be received by 15 April 2008. 

Please contact Jenny Parker on 03 473 1302, email arrow.resource@xtra.co.nz, or 
Ralph Henderson 03 441 0493, email ralphh@qldc.govt.nz if you require any further 
information.


